
Notes from the Music room.  (2) 24 September 2021 

 

This week Grinshill, Stiperstones and Wrekin have been learning to read rhythm notation 

with Mrs.Roberson. Grinshill used the rhythms to play the notes that they have learnt on the 

recorder and showed their musical skills by recognising so of the rhythms from songs that 

they know. Stiperstones demonstrated that they could play their pbuzz instruments loud and 

quietly and made a lovely sound whilst Wrekin enjoyed playing different rhythms on the note 

F. Well done everyone!  

 

Music Community Group continued to do very well, learning parts of Hedwigs Theme from 

Harry Potter and will be trying Star Wars next week as well as working to SpongeBob Square 

Pants and Hedwigs Theme. Well done Music Group, you are doing very well and more 

members are always welcome to join us next week.  

 

Mrs. Kessel Fell is looking forward to hearing everyone’s lovely singing voices on Tuesday 

and choir will be starting after school until 4.15pm.  
 


